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NOTICE OF NONCOVERAGE OF FLOOD DAMAGES AND THE 
AVAILABILITY OF FLOOD INSURANCE 

 
 
 
Effective July 6, 2005, Senate Bill 256 adds 33-17-6a, Notice of 
Noncoverage of Flood Damages and the Availability of Flood Insurance, to 
the Code of West Virginia, to specify that every property and casualty 
insurer issuing or renewing a policy that provides FIRE insurance, but does 
NOT cover damages from flood, shall provide a notice along with every policy 
that state the following: 
 
“This policy does not cover damage from flood.  For information about flood 
insurance, contact the National Flood Insurance Program or your insurance 
agent.” 
 
Please use the attached for your enclosure. 
 
 

 
 



This policy does not cover damage from flood.  For information about flood 
insurance, contact the National Flood Insurance Program or your insurance 
agent. 


